From: James Edwards

To: CONP CONP

Subject: Re: PPR RS 5778 Century Pines
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 2:22:13 PM
Yes. Forfeit.

On Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at 01:21:10 PM CDT, CONP CONP <conp@health.mo.gov> wrote:

James,

We reviewing the PPR, | noticed that you had this marked as final, however you state that the
project is not completed due to delays. Are you wanting to forfeit this project?

If so, please provide a statement saying you voluntary forfeit this project. A PPR will not be needed if
this is the case.

Mackinzey Lux

Assistant Program Coordinator, Certificate of Need
Department of Health and Senior Services

920 Wildwood Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

OFFICE: 573-751-6403

FAX: 573-751-7894

EMAIL: mackinzey.lux@health.mo.gov
http://health.mo.gov/information/boards/certificateofneed/index.php

DHSS - Protecting Health and Keeping People Safe

This email is from the Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services. It contains confidential or privileged
information that may be protected from disclosure by law. Unauthorized disclosure, review, copying, distribution,
or use of this message or its contents by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please immediately destroy this message and notify the sender at the following email address:

mackinzey.lux@health.mo.gov or by calling (573) 751-6403.

From: James Edwards <jim.centurypines@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 1:13 PM
To: Bergesch, Marie <Marie.Bergesch@health.mo.gov>
Subject: Fw: PPR RS 5778 Century Pines

————— Forwarded Message -----

From: James Edwards <jim.centurypines@yahoo.com>

To: marie.bergesh@health.mo.gov <marie.bergesh@health.mo.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at 12:20:53 PM CDT

Subject: PPR RS 5778 Century Pines


mailto:jim.centurypines@yahoo.com
mailto:CONP@health.mo.gov
mailto:mackinzey.lux@health.mo.gov
http://health.mo.gov/information/boards/certificateofneed/index.php
mailto:mackinzey.lux@health.mo.gov
mailto:jim.centurypines@yahoo.com
mailto:marie.bergesh@health.mo.gov
mailto:marie.bergesh@health.mo.gov

Attached please find our final report for the above referenced project. As stated in the

report, we have decided not to proceed with the project due to budget constraints and
financing costs.

Best regards,

Jim Edwards, President



